
 

 

 

The Nottinghamshire County Council (Penniment Lane, Sutton-in-Ashfield) 

(Restricted Road (30 M.P.H. Speed Limit)) Order 2019 (4240) 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nottinghamshire County Council proposes to make an 
Order under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, as amended, the effects of which will be, in 
respects to roads in Sutton-in-Ashfield in the District of Ashfield:- 
 

The following length of Penniment Lane (the north-east to south-west section) at Sutton-in-
Ashfield in the District of Ashfield is to be a restricted road 
 
from its junction with Penniment Lane (the north-west to south-east section) in a south-westerly 
direction for 290 metres to its south-western extremity. 
 
Relevant documents may be inspected during opening hours at:- 
 
 (a) The Nottinghamshire County Council, County Hall, Loughborough Road, West 

Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP. 

(b) Skegby and Stanton Hill Library, Mansfield Road, Skegby, Sutton-in-Ashfield, Notts, 
NG17 3EE 

Or by visiting the County Council’s website consult.nottinghamshire.gov.uk 

Written objections either by letter or email to tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk (stating grounds and 

quoting ref: 4240) must be received by the 15th November 2019. 
  
This section of Penniment Lane remained as a derestricted road after the local road layout was 
changed. However, it is now proposed to make the road a restricted road and therefore subject to 
the lower speed limit of 30 m.p.h. which is considered the most appropriate for a residential street 
of this nature. 
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